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Glen Oroua School Parent Newsletter 

How to get in touch with  

your Board of Trustees 

 

We would welcome any  feedback 

you might have on our school 

events, eg Swimming Sports,           

X-country, Daffodil Day  Pet Day etc.  

Also, if there are any issues you feel 

should be being discussed by the 

Board of Trustees, please talk to 

Marcel Holtslag, Board Chair– 

0277023466, email 

marcel@glenoroua.school.nz 

or leave a message at the school 

office. 

 

What are other ways you can 

be involved? 

 

There are a number of ways you can 

get involved as a parent or caregiver.  

The school always welcomes help in 

the following areas: 

 

Working bees, Gardening, Coaching 

or Managing sports teams/activities, 

Helping a  teacher with students in 

class time, Sharing Topical or     

Cultural knowledge with a class, 

Providing Transport and/or          

supervision to out of school events. 

 

Whether you only have a little time, 

or are able to help on a regular   

basis, the school and our students 

really appreciate it! 

 

Glen Oroua Friends of the 

School 

 

The Friends of the School also    

perform a key role in supporting GO 

School and its activities, mainly 

through fundraising and organising 

social events for the school         

community.  This group encourages 

all of our school  families to  get  

involved.  

 

Tēnā koutou Glen Oroua School whānau,  

As Term 4 comes to a close we can look back 

over a very busy term.  This included Lamb 

and Calf Day which returned this year under 

new rules from MPI relating to M. Bovis 

outbreak.  It was great to see so many Lambs 

and Calves which along with the Gardens and 

Championship Day gave Glen Oroua School 

enough points to win the Craig Cup and the B 

and A Cup. 

 

Our working Bee this term was hugely 

supported by many families.  The biggest 

turnout ever! Great to see so many of our 

new families coming along. 

 

Francie Mullin and her team did an excellent 

job of organising and running the Hangi last 

Friday. There was plenty of delicious food and  

a great atmosphere. 

I wish you a safe and happy holiday break.  

Look forward to seeing you all next year. 

Ngā mihi                                                                 

Marcel Holtslag                                                  

Board Chair                                                             

Glen Oroua School Board of Trustees 
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Miss Weeks 

The Board Of Trustees 

would like to 

acknowledge the 

work, dedication and 

amazing contribution 

Charlotte Weeks has 

given to Glen Oroua 

School. Thank you 

and we wish you well 

at your new school.  

 

We also say farewell 

to the thirteen Year 

8s leaving Glen Oroua 

and heading to High 

School for 2020.  

 

Thanks also to Carol 

Grice for all her effort 

and enthusiasm as 

our teacher aide. 

Best Wishes 


